
1st presentation of Pharmacy Resident’s Certificates  
by Dean R M MacDonald, 1975 

 
Isobel MacLeod (Fleming), Mary MacCara, John Cruickshank, 

Janice Meek (in absentia)  
 



Presentation of George A. Burbidge Award for highest 
standing in PEBC exams (1980) to Brian Dillman 

Kate Amirault (PEBC), Sylvia Bell (CPhA), Brian Dillman, 
David Yung (College of Pharmacy) 



Open House at College of Pharmacy 

Brian Tuttle – student at the College 



DSPS Meeting 

Ken Chan, Dennis Leith, Kay Freeman, Rosamonde Bourque 



Sister Ester Long (Charles Clare) and Irene Glynsky 

Retirement of Sister 
St. Elizabeth Hospital, North Sydney 



1963 Branch Institute 
Camp Hill Hospital 



25th Anniversary of Branch 
 Allan Collins, Jessie MacKnight – Two of Original Founders 

 Halifax Curling Club, 1965  
 



Branch Meeting 
St. Elizabeth’s Hospital 

North Sydney, Nova Scotia 



Branch Meeting, 1953, VG Hospital 
 

Betty Atkins, Sister Charles Clare, Sister John Bosco, Mary Burton 



10th Anniversary 
NS Unit, Hospital Pharmacists 

From:  Hosp Pharm 1950 Vol. 3, p. 118 



1945 - Betty O’Toole and Dr. D’Intino (Intern)  
 VG Hospital 



Sister John Bosco 
St. Martha’s Hospital Antigonish and also  

St. Joseph’s Hospital, Glace Bay 



Mother Immaculata – St. Martha’s Hospital Antigonish 
First Sister to take Diploma Course in Pharmacy at  

Maritime College of Pharmacy 
One of Original Founders, NS Unit of Hospital Pharmacists 

First President (Honorary President) of NS Unit of Hospital Pharmacists 



Betty O’Toole – Camp Hill Hospital 
Allan Collins – One of Original Founders,  

NS Unit Hospital Pharmacists 



Bertha Archibald, VG Hospital 

One of Original Founders of NS Unit of  Hospital Pharmacists 



Sister Frances dePaul 

One of Original Founders,  NS Unit of Hospital Pharmacists 
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